
Dear Mr. Maestra: 
 
My Familia has lived in Santa Fe since the 1800s. My GGG Grandfather Don 
Francisco Landavazo y Ortega is buried in the catacombs under St. Francis Basilica.  
His son took a Zuni Native woman as his servant/slave. She is my GG Grandmother. 
So my bones run deep into the soul. 
 
We cannot keep using our Homeland for nuclear waste, it’s transport or more bomb 
pits. This is crazy’ 
  
Major issues in the draft Permit are DOE’s proposed changes to extend operations at 
WIPP until 2050 and beyond and to mine new waste panels.  
 
More than half of WIPP’s future capacity is being reserved for future radioactive 
wastes from expanded plutonium “pit” bomb core production. This will 
fundamentally change WIPP’s mission from cleanup to direct support of increased 
nuclear weapons production.  
 
PLEASE PROTECT OUR MOTHER. This is our Home
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Susana Villalobos Ehécatecolōtl  
 


